
PLEASE JOIN IN OUR 9TH COMMUNITY ‘THE BIG SWEEP 2024’ 
IF YOU WANT TO HELP CLEAN UP YOUR LOCAL AREA, MAKE
OUR STREETS SAFER TO WALK ON AND REDUCE FLOODING.

PLEASE SHARE WITH YOUR NEIGHBOURS, COMMUNITY AND ON SOCIAL MEDIA
#BIGSWEEP2024  #LOVEWHEREYOULIVE  @CARDIFFCOUNCIL  @PONTCANNAHUB
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“HOW LOVELY I T  IS  TO MEET
YOUR NEIGHBOURS, A NICE

MORNING TO GET TOGETHER
AND CLEAN THE STREETS.”

JAMES, SEVERN GROVE
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• Saturday 16 November – Conway Road and Romilly Crescent
• Saturday 23 November – Pontcanna Street, Plasturton Gardens, 
  Plasturton Avenue and Plasturton Place
• Saturday 30 November – Talbot Street, Ryder Street and Pitman Street
• Sunday 1 December – Severn Grove and Turberville Place
• Saturday 7 December – Neville Street, Despenser Street, Wyndham 
  Street and South Morgan Place/Wellington Street 

Flooding is possible in Riverside/Pontcanna, to see more about all the community flood plans, what’s
proposed, more information on flood risk and how to deal with it: www.pontcannafloodplan.org.uk 

  

 
  

START TIME 10AM, THE COUNCIL TEAMS WILL ARRIVE AROUND 10.30AM.
• Leaves should be swept into small piles on the road, or into the middle.

• Please focus on the spaces that are inaccessible to the mechanical sweepers.
• You can use your garden waste sacks or other containers which can 

easily be tipped into the vehicles by the council workers
• Please move your cars if possible, and focus on clearing around parked cars. 
• ‘The Big Sweep’ will go ahead whatever the weather - Thank you for taking part!

Any queries contact your local councillors - Caro.wild@cardiff.gov.uk
Kanaya.singh@cardiff.gov.uk & Leonora.thomson@cardiff.gov.uk

‘THE BIG
SWEEP 2024’ 

‘The Big Sweep’ started in 2016 at the request of local residents, who co-produced a plan with the council to sweep 4 streets,
now it‘s 17! A great way to meet your local community and is in addition to Cardiff Council’s standard street cleaning programme.  


